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BHP Coal representatives and the Single Bargaining Unit (SBU) met in Blackwater on Wednesday 
27th April 2022 for further bargaining and discussion of BHPC’s responses to all the SBU claims in   
a new BMA Central enterprise agreement. 

The meeting ended when each of the SBU unions advised it was withdrawing all their claims. 

The SBU advised it will provide a whole new claims document prior to the next meeting scheduled 
for 10th May 2021.  

As we continue negotiations regarding the enterprise agreement, we encourage your feedback. 
Talk to your bargaining representative or your Superintendent, send an email 
to BMAEA2021@bhp.com or fill out the online feedback form on the BMA EA 
webpage – www.bhp.com/bma-ea/  

mailto:BMAEA2021@bhp.com
http://www.bhp.com/bma-ea/

